
Class of ’95
25 Year Reunion!

You’re invited

Sunday 16 August 2020  |  2pm - 5pm  |  Staff Room  |  KILLESTER COLLEGE 
We would love to see as many of the Class of ’95 as possible, so please share this invite around to anyone you have details for.

Please bring a plate to share if you can – with a note detailing what it is. Tea and coffee will be provided by Killester. 
RSVP: Kylie Taberner at alumni@killester.vic.edu.au. (If you wish to continue on later, many groups head to The Waltzing Matilda).


